
Okeeheelee Nature Center 

Notice of Facility Repairs  
Scheduled Start 

Monday, July 8th 

 Okeeheelee Nature Center’s building and restrooms 
will be open to the public during HVAC systems 
replacements. 

 Some areas/rooms may be off limits due to the 
construction. 

 Repairs are anticipated to begin on Monday, July 8th 
and continue for a few months. 

 The Nature Center grounds and trails will remain open  
from dawn until dusk during the construction. 

 Check information boards, with staff, social media 
@pbcparks or www.pbcnature.com for updates.  

In accordance with ADA provisions, this document may be requested in an alternate format. Please call (561) 233–1400 for more information. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience.  
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